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       Friday, May 4th 2018 

 

UPDATE 
	

Dear	Brothers	and	Sisters,	
	
Your	Collective	Agreement	is	probably	the	most	important	example	of	
how	we	improve	working	condition	for	Screeners.	
	
The	Labour	Board	has	made	the	decision	to	DISMISS	the	APPLICATION	
of	CAWU	and	has	resolved	the	interference	by	the	Fake	Union.	
	
Now,	Garda	must	address	your	issues	in	a	responsible	and	respectful	
manner.	
	
As	members	of	the	IAM	and	Screeners	working	for	Garda,	we	must	
remain	united	and	strong	to	achieve	the	contract	we	deserve.	
	
Your	IAM	Negotiations	Committee	is	committed	to	fighting	for	you	to	
get	a	fair	agreement.	
	
We	ask	that	you	STAY	STRONG,	STAY	UNITED,	and	together	we	will	
succeed.			
	
In	Solidarity,	
		
IAMAW	L.L	2921	
	


